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January 6, 2017

Mr. Chris Ehrenfeld, Chair
Chatham EDC Board of Directors
P.O. Box 1627

Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Mr. Ehrenfeld:

The Chatham Economic Development Corporation nomination committee, comprised of Dr. Bud
Marchant, Mr. Dan Sundberg and Mr. Drew Weniger, recommend the appointment of the following five
directors to second four-year terms of the Chatham Economic Development Corporation board of
directors.

Rachel Burton
Chris Ehrenfeld
Doug Emmons
Bob Enders
Pat Richardson
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Sincerely,

Bud Marchant, Dan Sundberg and Drew Weniger
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